
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Thank you so much to all the parents 
and children who supported Joshua’s 
slushy shop enterprise! It was a 
roaring success with an amazing 156 
slushies sold raising £78, £50 of this 
will be donated to a charity chosen by 
School Council.   

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Yesterday our Year 
5 and 6 children 
took part in the 
Spring Vale Cup 
match.  Although 
this event has been 
going for many 
years, this is the 
first time we have 
used the cup in 
memory of Mr John Parker which was kindly donated by the Parker family.  It gave the children 
who didn’t make our school football team an opportunity to take part in an official match.   
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After 47 years of teaching, including 42 at Spring Vale, today marks the 
start of Mrs Ryan’s well-deserved retirement.  With love from the 
children, staff and school community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Milk money for the autumn term will be available to be paid on Schoolcomms from 1st August 
2024. If your child is entitled to income based free school meals, you do not need to pay for 
milk.  Please note milk paid for by 10 am on 3rd September will be ordered in ready for children 
returning on 4th September.  Please make sure your child wants school milk before you pay 
for it. 
Fruit for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 can be paid on Schoolcomms from 29th August. 
 
 
 

Our Academic Year Planner for 24/25 can be found here:- 
https://tinyurl.com/3fe6psac  

 
 
 

 
From Reception to Year 6 children wear PE kit to school on their PE days.  PE kit is an important 
part of the school uniform.  Children are no longer allowed to wear random PE kits (this includes 
football shirts) and should wear the correct PE kit colours.  This does not need to be items with 
the school logo, however alternatives must be navy bottoms with a navy or maroon sweat top. 
Children can also wear trainers for PE instead of pumps. 
  
School sweatshirts, blue polo shirts, school ties and blue t-shirts with the logo on can be bought 
from Ron Flowers Sports, 28 Queen Street, Wolverhampton, WV1 3JW.  
 
Jewellery is not part of the uniform and should not be worn to school. It is a safety hazard, 
especially at playtimes and in PE lessons. If parents insist that earrings are worn because of 
pierced ears, then these must be small studs and not of the looped or dropper type. Children will 
be asked to remove them for PE lessons. No bangles should be worn to school unless worn for 
religious purposes.  Nail varnish or any other make-up is not part of the school uniform and 
should not be worn to school. 
Extreme hairstyles are not allowed in school. This includes brightly coloured hair, spikes, 
Mohicans or patterns shaved into the hair. 



 
 
 

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/wolverhampton  

 


